
From: sandie alley
To: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Re: Alcohol License renewal Silver Fox Inn
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2019 9:35:51 AM

Dear members of the A&MCO

Please find enclosed my plea for continued operation of the Silver Fox Inn.  My good cause
stems from my computer malfunctioning before and during the time of Mr. Churches March
4th email letter needing the necessary correction to my renewal application.  Thus being the
case I was not aware I was in trouble of my liquor license renewal not being granted until, Mr.
Milton's letter of March 12th for expiration.  After being made aware of the situation I
immediately made the necessary corrections and emailed them back.  Dear board members, I
would not intentionally cost myself a month and a half of business and the $1000.00
reinstatement fee for these few corrections.  As my computer is not reliable and to avoid
further trouble please send all future correspondence to Email address of
silverfoxx_2@hotmail.com.

Sincerely
Cassandra J Alley
Owner
Silver Fox Inn

From: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 6:58 PM
To: sandie alley
Cc: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Alcohol License renewal Silver Fox Inn
 
Hello Cassandra,
I have received and reviewed your renewal application corrections. All corrections look to be made,
so the renewal application can be deemed complete. Before I can put your renewal on the ABC
Board agenda though, our office will need to receive a letter addressed to the Board requesting
reinstatement of the license since it has expired. This request should include the ‘good cause’ for
why the license was not renewed in a timely fashion. This reinstatement request carries a $1000 fee,
per the 3 AAC 304.160(e)(2) regulations that were adopted Feb. 21, 2019.
 
Once we have receive the reinstatement letter and fee, our office will send notice to your local
governing body. If they waive their right to protest, our office can issue a temporary license that will
allow you to operate while waiting on a final reinstatement decision. This temporary would be
granted pending final ABC Board approval; therefore, any investments made based upon the
issuance of the temporary would be at the licensee’s risk.

mailto:mocha2020@hotmail.com
mailto:alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov


 
We can accept credit card payments over the phone, otherwise, please send a check or money order
made out to the State of Alaska to the address listed below:
 
AMCO

550 W 7th AVE, STE 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best,

John Church
Occupational Licensing Examiner
 
 
From: sandie alley <mocha2020@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 3:17 PM
To: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Fw: Alcohol License renewal Silver Fox Inn
 
 
 

 

Please open the attached document. It was sent to you using a Xerox multifunction printer.

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

Multifunction Printer Location: machine location not set 
Device Name: XRX9C934E9885F4 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.xerox.com&d=DwMFAw&c=teXCf5DW4bHgLDM-H5_GmQ&r=8PXhmqSkIIJHImNf7BVqFzXRyeroAzGetQJ3IdNTWGQ&m=enRnVSx2FHXs5oBUi_mW4CED7pIiJd4HIIKgZcOl-YI&s=RLYvRqWGbbQzaiZSq4xA-a5icjcCaLwH4QpKvGTWEFc&e=













